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Comments: Dear Director:

This message is in regards to the proposal for massive thinning and burning of the Santa Fe National Forest.
Before this is done i strongly urge that an Environmental Impact Study be completed. Several top climate and
earth scientists have stated that the data being used in the current assessment is not necessarily correct and
therefore your conclusions may be in error.

It is prudent to do the Environmental Impact study before taking action to ensure the decision is data driven and
based on sound science.

Thank you,

Kristen



